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Bridge Closure Dates 
 

The Tombs Creek Bridge will be closed on the following days: 

Preparatory Road Work: Thursday, September 22 

Incidental Road Work will occur on Thursday and will not result in closure. Owners should use caution as minor 
excavation work will occur at various points along the road in preparation for move-in.  

Partial Closure for pile driving:  Friday, September 23 

The bridge will be closed intermittently while we drive two steel piles to support the west abutment. Pile driving 
for each pile may take up to two hours, though we expect this time to be reduced. During that time the road will be 
closed and traffic will be delayed until pile driving equipment is relocated. 

These piles will be placed at either side of the roadway such that vehicles can travel between them over the 
weekend, but drivers should use caution. Piles will be clearly flagged and marked.  

Incidental Closure during move-in: 8:00 am – 12:00 noon, Tuesday September 27 

Equipment move-in will occur on Tuesday morning and portions of the road will be blocked intermittently. The 
vendor will try to make allowances for vehicle passage, but all Owners are advised that the road is effectively 
closed from 8:00 am Tuesday forward.  

Full Closure for installation: 12:00 noon, Tuesday September 27 – 6:00 pm, Wednesday September 28.  

Full closure will occur by noon on Tuesday and may last until Wednesday evening depending on installation 
progress.  

Owners who need to access the ranch on these days should park ferry vehicles past the Tombs Creek Bridge by 
Monday evening. Parking should occur at Parcel 36 past the entry gate to the fruit orchard. NO PARKING will 
be permitted in the work zone and all cars parked there will be removed (by crane.) 

Pedestrians will be allowed across the bridge at selected times to be controlled by the vendor.  

All Owners are urged to avoid use of the road during construction as the work zone is congested and any traffic 
has the potential to reduce safety and interrupt work progress.  

 

Martin Dreiling and DTA staff will be on site for the duration of installation to coordinate any additional Owner 
needs. ALL QUESTIONS should be directed to Martin Dreiling at 707 326 0900 via voice or text.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during bridge improvements. The bridge should be available 
for use as soon as grading is complete at each abutment, hopefully no later than Wednesday evening. Should any 
of these times change we will advise immediately.  

 

Resources 
Ranch Mailbox 
wranch@dtbarch.com 

Ranch Website 
"http://www.wickershamranch.com"

 


